
 

Registration of Lease Agreements: this has now been
changed!

From 1 January 2017 it is no longer obligatory to register residential/commercial lease
agreements, although voluntary registration is still possible (Luxembourg Tax Reform 2017).
Here we outline the key points of the new statute regarding registration of lease agreements
under Luxembourg Law.

Experts :

  

Stéphanie JUAN

PARTNER

Avocat à la Cour, Member of the Luxembourg Bar, 2014
PhD in Public Law

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

http://www.tcpdf.org

